
( Type•,vritten) 
No. 1 West Franklin Street. 
Dear Ogden: -

(Dr . H. V. Ogden) 
Baltimore, Jan . 6th, l89t1:~:. 

You -could not possibly have overlooked that absent pulse; it was so 
striking. She is a long distance from an autopsy. I arn sure it would be worth 
while to write a full article on tl1at alcaptonuria subject . Davis would be 
very glad to have it, and it really is a matter of considerable importance . 
Let me know when it is ready and I v1ill mention it to Davis . He is always 
glad, I know, to have such thi11gs . 

Very glad to hear that you are bowing yourself in the house of Rimrnon . 
Sincerely Jours , 

Wm. Osler. 
P. S . I may be in Chicago on the 7th of Febrllary, and if so I shall certainly 
go out to Mi lwaukee and spend an evening with you, if I can arrange it . 


